
SEC Thailand’s Public Hearing on a revision to rules and regulations of 

Digital Asset  Businesses and ICO portals 

 

Considering a new technological context, many aspects of existing rules and 

regulations may need to be reviewed. Therefore, the SEC would like to propose a 

revision to rules and regulations of Digital Asset Businesses (i.e., Exchanges, 

Brokers, Dealers, Advisory Services, and Digital Asset Fund Managers) and ICO 

portals and seek public comments to ensure appropriate regulatory responses. 
 

The revision includes:  

(1) Procedures for applying for a license in undertaking digital asset businesses; 

(2) Rules, conditions, and procedures for undertaking digital asset businesses; 

(3) Procedures for approval of ICO portals; and  

(4) Rules on the establishment of Information Technology Systems for ICO 

portals 

 

For further details of the public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing.  

 

For technical questions regarding the rules and regulations for Digital Asset 

Businesses, please contact the Market Supervision Department at 0-2033-4654 or  

0-2033-9540 or email: jirawut@sec.or.th  or jesada@sec.or.th 

 

For technical questions regarding the rules and regulations for ICO portals, please 

contact the FinTech Department at 0-2263-6149 or email: peerapong@sec.or.th 

 

For paper comments, please send them to the Market Supervision Department,  

the Securities and Exchange Commission, Thailand 333/3 Vibhavadi-Rangsit Road, 

Chomphon, Chatuchak Bangkok 10900, Thailand.  

 
 
 
The public hearing ends on 3 January 2020. 
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